
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th November 2024 

 

NOTICE TO ALL VEGETABLES IMPORTERS 

On the strength of the NAMBoard Act No. 13 of 1985, NAMBoard hereby 

announces the following update on import restrictions. 

 

Commodity Description of action Effective date 

Butternut Importation to be totally 

restricted/ importation of 

butternut will not be allowed. 

26th November 2024 

Green Pepper Importation to be totally 

restricted/ importation of 

green pepper will not be 

allowed. 

19th November 2024 

 

NAMBoard shall continue to monitor the situation very closely to ensure that 

this restriction is reviewed immediately the volumes fall below the set thresholds 

to avoid any market gaps. 

For any enquiries regarding the above-mentioned restriction, importers may 

contact the Trade Analyst, Mr Musa Simelane at 7617 6648 / 7927 8302 or the 

Sales and Marketing Manager, Mr Clement Magagula at 7602 6589 / 7927 

8305. 

BY MANAGEMENT 

 

 

 

 

FORE MORE INFORMATION VISIT: www.namboard.co.sz/ 


